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Our reference: Carlisle Station Gateway 
 
25 February 2025 
 
Dear Occupier 
 
STATUTORY CONSULTATION: PROPOSED CHANGES TO THE CARLISLE TRAFFIC 
REGULATION ORDER – CARLISLE STATION GATEWAY  
 
I am writing to you as part of a Statutory Consultation process, to inform you that 
Cumberland Council is proposing to make changes to the Carlisle Traffic Regulation Order 
relating to the locations on the attached plans. 
 
The proposals are all being considered as part of the Carlisle Station Gateway Project. The 
planned improvements support regional economic growth, encourage rail travel, and 
contribute to broader environmental and decarbonisation goals by aiming to reduce reliance 
on vehicular traffic, whilst simultaneously boosting Carlisle’s footfall and profile on the 
national rail map, facilitating improved access and connectivity, not only to Carlisle but also 
to the wider Borderlands region. 
 
Plans CSG-WSP-LSI-102-DR-CH-1001 and CSG-WSP-LSI-102-DR-CH-2001, which 
detail several proposed changes, are enclosed. These should be considered in 
conjunction with one another and the related Legal Notice. If you wish to comment or 
make representations in relation to these proposals, you should reply in writing to 
the address above, or via email to TROresponses@cumberland.gov.uk not later than 
21 March 2025, clearly marking your correspondence with the reference “CASG-TRO-
2025”.   
 
Plan CSG-WSP-LSI-102-DR-CH-4001 and a Legal Notice are also enclosed in relation to 
the proposed installation of three raised tables. If you wish to comment or make 
representations in relation to this proposal, you should reply in writing to the above address 
or by emailing TROresponses@cumberland.gov.uk not later than 21 March 2025, clearly 
marking your correspondence with the reference “CASG-TAB-2025”. 
 
Plan CSG-WSP-LSI-102-DR-CH-5001 and a Legal Notice are also enclosed in relation to 
the council’s intention to widen some existing sections of footway and convert parts to 
segregated cycle tracks. If you wish to comment upon these plans you should reply in writing 
to the above address or by emailing kim.baxter@cumbria.gov.uk not later than 21 March 
2025, clearly marking your correspondence with the reference “CASG-Footway conversion”. 
 



For information, also enclosed is an additional plan CSG-WSP-LSI-102-DR-CH-3001 and a 
Legal Notice detailing the council’s intention to install a number of controlled crossings. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

Rick McCabe 
Senior Traffic Management Technician 
E: TROresponses@cumberland.gov.uk 
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